
  

 

 
       Together we can do it – ka taea e tatou – together we are able 

Phone: 06 7529733 *email: admin@mokau.school.nz * web: www.mokau.school.nz 
                        

5th August 2022 

 

Welcome to Remedy-Kayz and Catherine, 

who have started at Mōkau School this 

Term. 

We farewell Lily and Luna and their family. 

Thanks to Jo and Dan for their support of 

our kura over the last 2 and a half years. 

Jo has served on our Board and Dan has 

volunteered to do lots of little jobs around 

the place. We wish you well in Wales and 

look forward to the girls writing to us about 

their Welsh adventures. 

 

Fantastic work 

Kate for great reading with Lynette. 

Hunter for researching great facts in his 

report writing. 

 

Caught being good Award  

Sadie for being super helpful! 

 

Ka pai Award  

Carley-Jayne for working independently. 

 

Learning Conferences  

Tuesday and Thursday are booking up fast 

if you would like a spot and haven’t book 

one yet please ring the office for a time. 

This is an opportunity to share your 

aspirations for your child and plan future 

learning for your child with their teacher. 

 

Board Tri annual elections  

Sept 14th 2022 

Elections for Parent Representatives take 

place later this year. This is an important 

role and a great way to contribute to our 

kura. If you would like to know more about 

this role you can look at 

https://www.schoolboardelections.org.nz/b

ecoming-a-board-member or contact the 

kura on 06 7529733. 

 

Rapid Antigen Tests 

If you require any tests please phone the 

school to arrange contactless pick up. We 

are happy to provide an additional point of 

access for tests for our community in a 

contactless way to make access easier. 

 

Covid information and support 

If your child is feeling unwell or has a 

cough, runny nose, sore throat or is 

sneezing please keep them at home 

until they are well. It is recommended to 

get tested. If you need support because  

 

 

 

you have Covid or are a household contact 

please contact the kura. We can arrange 

food parcels and RAT for you. Alternatively 

you can phone Maxine Lovell on 027 

8964252 or 06 7525814. 

 

Absence 

Please remember to let us know your 

tamariki will be absent and why. You can 

email, phone or send an absentee on 

school loop. If we are unable to find out a 

reason for absence we are required to 

record it as unexplained. 

 

Headlice and Threadworms. 

We are still seeing cases of headlice in the 

junior room. Please check your child for 

headlice. We have free treatment and 

combs available here at school. Let us 

know if you need some.  

Threadworms are another common 

childhood complaint. We have sent 

information home to families with this 

newsletter. Please check and treat if 

necessary. 

It is understandably frustrating to treat 

your child for these childhood complaints 

and then they are quickly reinfected from 

another child. It is really important that 

everyone do their best to check and treat 

these problems to avoid this frustration. 

 

Cluster Cross Country 

We will begin training for this annual event 

next week. Please make sure your child 

has appropriate footwear if they would like 

to wear shoes to train. We will be using the 

school paddock, weather permitting, and 

there are a few thistles! 

 

Mokau School would like to thank our 

newsletter sponsors. 

 

 

Dates to remember 

 

August 

8th Board nominations close 

9th  Learning conferences 

10th BOT nominations close 

11th Learning conferences 

 

September 

16th Cluster Cross Country 
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